Debra Thompson

From: Debra Thompson

Sent: Monday, April 4, 2022 8:47 AM

To: Assembly

Subject: Support of Ocean Rangers

From Gary Aulbach this morning.....

Morning Jeff,

Couldn't find the link on the Borough website to leave a comment so I am sending this to you. I am in favor of passing the resolution to require Ocean Rangers on Cruise ships. The Rangers program needs to be funded by the Cruise Ship industry no matter how small the ships are, even 2 person longline trips get observed and have to pay for it. The Cruise industry has already proven that they can not police themselves.

Thank You

Gary